Department of Public Health 
Public Health Initiative Branch
Community, Family Health, and Prevention Section
Special Supplemental Nutrition Program for Women, Infants and Children

LEGAL NOTICE
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP)
RFP #2024-0901 WIC Local Agency

The State of Connecticut, Department of Public Health (DPH or the Department), is seeking proposals to provide direct services to participants of the Special Supplemental Nutrition Program for Women, Infants, and Children (WIC) through multiple sites within each designated Service Area.  The Service Area for this Request for Proposal is only for WIC Region 4 (Windham/Putnam and surrounding towns) and WIC Region 6 (Waterbury/Seymour and surrounding towns), and the proposers must identify a Service Area for the proposal. This proposal seeks to solicit contractors to perform mandated WIC activities and services in accordance with Federal and State regulations and requirements.
This is a competitive bid; all those seeking funding must submit a proposal and follow the guidelines of this RFP.
The Request For Proposals is available in electronic format on the Department’s website http://www.ct.gov/dph/rfp or the State Contracting Portal at https://portal.ct.gov/DAS/CTSource/BidBoard.  
A printed copy of the RFP can be obtained from the Official Contact upon request: Name: Idamaris Rodriguez; Address: 410 Capitol Avenue, MS#11WIC, Hartford, CT 06106; Phone: (860) 509-8251; Fax: (860) 509-8391; E-mail: Idamaris.Rodriguez@ct.gov. 
Deadline for submission of proposals is December 5, 2022 at 3:00 p.m.
 

